
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 1:35 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Objection to the DRAFT NEW POLICY and its readings 
 
From: Jeanette Amundson   
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 12:11 PM 
To: Michael Kaile <mkaile@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Laura Busheikin <lbusheikin@islandstrust.bc.ca>; David 
Critchley <dcritchley@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Scott Colbourne <scolbourne@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kees 
Langereis <klangereis@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tahirih Rockafella 
<trockafella@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Jane Wolverton <jwolverton@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kate-Louise 
Stamford <kstamford@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Alex Allen <aallen@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Grant Scott 
<gscott@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Peter Johnston <pjohnston@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Timothy Peterson 
<tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Peter Luckham <pluckham@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Jeanine Dodds 
<jdodds@islandstrust.bc.ca>; David Maude <dmaude@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Benjamin McConchie 
<bemcconchie@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Deb Morrison <dmorrison@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Laura Patrick 
<lpatrick@islandstrust.bc.ca>; grove@islandstrust.bc.ca; Paul Brent <pbrent@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Lee 
Middleton <lmiddleton@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Cameron Thorn <cthorn@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Steve Wright 
<stwright@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Doug Fenton <dfenton@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Executive Admin 
<execadmin@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Objection to the DRAFT NEW POLICY and its readings 

 

We add our name to this letter and fully endorse these perspectives and demands that have been 

so well stated: 

To all Trustee representatives, 
 
For inclusion in the agenda package and consideration at the meeting on July 8th. 
 
As a resident on Saturna I am requesting that you, our 
elected representatives, halt the process to read and approve this NEW policy 
until face to face, live, open consultations can be held on every island. 
 
I have read and understand the NEW policy content and I reject it. 
 
To my knowledge this is the first time (June 15th) that the NEW Policy has been in the 
public domain. To date any perfunctory consultations have been speculative and vague. 
The specifics of this new policy are disturbing. 
 
Some key points to support this request to halt the readings process until face to face 
consultation can be held on every island include: 
 
This is not just a revision but a totally new mandate and priorities. 
 
Authentic public consultation has been flawed and is incomplete. The consultation 
process has been flawed in the extreme - for example - to hold an online, 
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anonymous survey, during a pandemic, when many of your target population are in 
isolation is undemocratic in the extreme.  
Many of those same constituents are not technologically adept and have had limited access to face to 

face community meetings for any reason - so their information channels have been limited. 
 
The Proposed New IT Policy contains a substantial increase in IT’s scope of control. 
Some are good. Some are alarming and usurp other Provincial jurisdictions. Some 
simply make no sense.   
 
This New Policy Statement lacks the customary Schedule of Definitions, yet introduces 
undefined new and key phrases. 
 
Thank you, 
Mairead Boland 
Saturna 
 
Jeanette and Norm Amundson, 

  

Saturna Island  

 


